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Notice of Impact of Typhoon No. 11 on the Company's Subsidiary (3rd Report) 

 
We would like to inform you the estimated amount of damage caused by Typhoon No. 

11 at our subsidiary RORZE ROBOTECH CO.,LTD. (hereafter RRC) in Vietnam as updated 
information disclosed in the "Notice Regarding the Impact of Typhoon No. 11 on Our 
Subsidiary" dated September 9, 2024, and the "Second Notice Regarding the Impact of 
Typhoon No. 11 on Our Subsidiary" dated September 12, 2024. 
 
1. Estimated Amount of Damage 

     At present, the estimated amount of damage is approximately 443 million JPY in 
total for buildings, equipment, inventories and other related expenses at RRC's plants. 

 
2.  Impact on Business Performance 

We expect that insurance will cover most of the above damage, and the impact on 
our groupʼs business performance is minor.  

With the production system recovering smoothly, the production delay is scheduled 
to be about two weeks, and to be resolved by the end of November. We expect the impact 
of this production delay on our groupʼs business performance will be limited. 

 
 
 

Note:  This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event of 

any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail.  


